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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Design Review Committee Meeting 
November 16, 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Design Review Committee scheduled for November 16, 
2023 has been cancelled.  The next Regular Meeting of the 
Design Review Committee will be on November 30, 2023 at 
2:00 p.m. 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the below project, 
noticed for Public Meeting on November 1, 2023, has been 
cancelled at the request of the City and will be rescheduled 
to a future meeting of the Design Review Committee.  A 
public notice for the future meeting will be published and 
mailed for the new date. 
  
Date:        November 8, 2023 
Subject:  PRE23-0084 
                The proposed project is for construction of three 

(3) 2-story single-family residences with attached 
garages at 7850 Navajoa Ave on APN 031-182-
009. 
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